
 

 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 13th October 2023 
A message from Mrs Mould… 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As we are heading towards the half term holiday, it is a good opportunity to look 
back at the half term so far and reflects on the progress that the children have 
made so far. Our new curriculum is now being embedded and the children are 

showing a real enthusiasm for their learning across all subjects. There will be an   
opportunity early in the new half term for parents and carers to come into school 

for the children to show you around and celebrate their work with you. More    
details will be shared after half term.  

All adults  in school are very proud of the children adapting so well to their new 
dinner time routine of eating in the classroom/library area. They have been so    

sensible and the Year 6’s especially, so helpful. We have been advised that the hall 
is safe to use but it has been decided that our new routine will be continued for 
the foreseeable future. The hall will be safe enough to be used for PE,  when the 

weather prevents them from being outside.  

Please could I politely remind all parents and carers and to be considerate when 
parking outside school at drop off and home time. Please ensure that all cars are 

parked away from the yellow zig zag lines immediately outside the school gates. It is 
illegal to park here and can also prevent the bus dropping off as close to the 

school gate as possible in the interests of safety. Thank you in advance for your 
support and co-operation with this.  

 

Best wishes  

Mrs Mould  

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was: 90.29% 

 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:   96.24% 

 

Class 2:   87% 

 

Well done to Class One 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime.  

 
 

Individual Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 97% and above Attendance 

this week.  

Congratulations to our certificate 
winner: 

  Daisy 
                        



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

 

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

 

Class 1 

Lorelei 

For Amazing phonics and always   
working hard 

 

 

 

 

Class 2 

Lacie 

For improved presentation and super 
effort in writing and maths 

Class 2 

 

Crystal  

For showing bravery when cutting      
nettles with the secateurs 

Marshall  

For having a kind temperament when 
handling insects. 

Class 1 

 

William 

For being a star and working 
hard all week and making super 

progress  

Class 2 

Charlie  

For beautiful manners and a 
kind and caring attitude 

Thomas  

For going over and above every 
single day 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 

In Class 1 this week, we have started our next English writing topic and we are look-
ing at a story. We have been immersing ourselves in experiences to describe starry 
skies and how this makes us feel.  

We will be continuing to investigate the next bit of the story each day until we build 
up to a complete story. The children have been fantastic in collecting a wide variety 
of vocabulary.  

 

In Maths, we are looking at addition and all of the bonds we can learn which will help 
us work things out as the number sentences become more difficult.  

 

As we are in Autumn, we have been thinking about Harvest and all the different 
fruit and vegetables that grow. The children have enjoyed investigating these in the 
classroom.  

 

If you are out walking this weekend, we would love you to collect some colourful 
leaves and bring them into school. We are hoping to use these to show off their    
beautiful autumnal colours.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend Class 1.  

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
In PE this week, we have thoroughly enjoyed our tag rugby sessions. We have been 
dodging attackers and scoring tries. The staff are also immensely proud of all of the 
children for their progress in swimming. Some of the children have been swimming 
across the pool without their pool noodles and have even jumped in at the deep end 
of the pool. It has been a real pleasure to watch them progress so quickly and enjoy 
taking part with such confidence and enthusiasm, practising skills which are essential 
in ensuring their safety in and around water.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science, the children have been trying very hard to remember the names of the 
bones in the human body. They have collected data by measuring bones. The year 5/6s 
have even calculated the mean average and suggested why  some results seemed to be 
anomalous.  

In writing this week we have started to write our non-chronological reports,             
independently this time! But here are some of our beautiful sentences which we    
created about pangolins.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have started to reflect on our school day and 
have been thinking of reasons to be proud of our-
selves. Here is our “Proud Wall”. Perhaps you could 
share with your children, each day, why you are proud 
of them too? Or, can they share with you why they are 
proud of themselves? It is always wonderful to hear 
the children have  confidence in themselves and     
understand how valuable they are to their school, 
their families and also their wider communities.  



REMINDERS 

 

 If you have not done so already please return your   
parents evening slip to the school office.                   
Appointments will be sent home next week.   

 

 The Flu vaccination team will be in school next  
Wednesday afternoon to immunise children against the 
flu. If you have not done so already please follow the 
link here to give/deny permission. https://
ynyschoolvaccination.uk/flu/2023/northyorkshire 

 

 





 

AUTUMN MENU 

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 04/09, 25/09, 
16/10, 6/11,27/11, 18/12 

Served w/c 11/09, 02/10, 
23/10, 13/11, 04/12, 

Served w/c 18/09, 09/10, 
20/11, 11/12 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Cheese 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Tuna 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Beans 

  
Monday Monday Monday 

Pizza 
Diced potatoes with crunchy 

veg sticks 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

Pasta Bolognese (Quorn) 
Broccoli and Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Custard cookie with fruit 

and Ice-Cream 

Cheese & tomato Pasta Bake 
Broccoli and carrots 

Garlic Bread 
Berry Crumble & Mousse 

Pots 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken & Tomato Pasta 
Peas and Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Fruity Flapjack 

Chicken Burger in a bun 
Potato Wedges 

Coleslaw and Peas 
Chocolate Sponge & Custard 

Nacho Beef Bake 
With Rice, Peas and 

Sweetcorn 
Chocolate Berry Brownie 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Sausage & Yorkshire Pudding 
mashed potato with a medley 

of vegetables & gravy 
Wholemeal bread 

Cheese & Crackers 

Roast Loin of Pork with 
boiled potatoes. 

Carrots & Green Beans & 
gravy 

Homemade Bread 
Jam Bun & Cheese 

Roast Chicken, mashed pota-
to and a medley of vegeta-

bles & gravy 
Wholemeal bread 

Rice pudding and peaches 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Chicken Korma with rice 
Cauliflower & green beans 

Naan Bread 
Berry marble sponge and 

custard 

Mexican Beef Pitta with rice 
Medley of vegetables 
Sunflower seed bread 
Toffee Apple Muffin 

All Day Breakfast 
Sausage, tomato, hash 
brown, egg and beans 

Oat Cookie and Cheese 

Friday Friday Friday 

Fish Fingers with Chips, 
beans and tomato sauce 
Homemade bread bun 

Chocolate Orange Mousse 
Cake 

Battered Fish and Chips 
With beans and ketchup 

Wholemeal bread 
Lemon Shortcake 

Fish Stars with Chips, beans 
and ketchup 

Fruit Jam Sandwich and 
Custard 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 


